
 

                                                                                                   
 

 

December 7, 2024 

 

Dear Holland Christian Homes Community, 
 

We are writing today to ask you to consider making a gift in support of  

Holland Christian Homes. Holland Christian Homes prides itself on providing  

a supportive, secure and caring community for all of our residents and tenants.  

Through prayer and financial giving, you will help us to continue to provide our  

residents and tenants with access to innovative programs and exceptional care.   
 

Over the past years, Holland Christian Homes has grown in leaps and bounds. We 

could not have expanded our services, and made critical improvements without the 

generous financial support of donors.  An important and effective part of the improvement 

and quality of care we are now able to provide to our residents and tenants has been 

through generous donations. 
 

We are reaching out to see if you will support Holland Christian Homes as we raise 

funds for a new shuffleboard court, pool tables, gym equipment and other enhancements 

intended to improve quality of life for our tenants and residents. As we age, it's normal to 

not have the stamina and agility we enjoyed in our younger years. Regular activity 

positively impacts physical health as well as mental and emotional wellbeing.  

 

We hope you will consider a gift of $50, or any amount you choose, to support 

Holland Christian Homes. You can send the donations either through envelopes to our 

address, or drop it off at reception or donate online. Online donations can be made 

through our website at www.hch.ca. Charitable tax receipts will be issued for donations 

over $10.00. 
 

Please accept our sincere thanks for your generosity and support in the past and 

for what you can provide in the future. Your kindness and belief in Holland Christian 

Homes, our staff, volunteers and our commitment to our residents and tenants is most 

appreciated. Thanking God for you and wishing you his abundant blessings this 

Christmas! May the coming year be blissful for you, in Jesus Christ.  

  

Yours Sincerely, 

                                          
Case Geleynse    Tracy Kamino 

Chair of the Board    Chief Executive Officer 

 

 
 

http://www.hch.ca/

